
In the past couple years we have seen the reality of fire in a rural environment and it’s impact on livelihoods and lives of people and 
animals. It is necessary that manufacturing operations have protections in place to preserve people, property and the environment 
and those requirements cannot be met in a rural setting. This is why I am in favor of bill 3239


